2 (H'e On Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1266

503-986-0900
FAX 503-986-0904

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

July 6, 2007

Barbara Peters
4048 Scottsdale
Eugene, Oregon 97404

Reference: Application G-14693, Permit G-13693

The assignment from Roy Peters by Barbara Peters, surviving spouse, to Marvin M. and Nancy
E. Peters, H&W, has been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
88461 covering the recording fee of $25 has been returned.

I would be remiss if I did not bring to your attention that the time for complete application of
water to the proposed project, and submission of a Claim of beneficial Use and Final Proof
Survey performed by a Certified Water Rights Examiner has passed. This does place this right at
risk for cancellation proceedings to be started. If you have not completely developed the project,
an extension of time may be needed.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the address above or by
telephone at 503-986-0817.

Water Rights Program Analyst

Enclosure: Original request

cc: Watermaster 19
Marvin M. and Nancy E. Peters, H&W
Data Center, OWRD (Complete Copy of Assignment Request)
Water Availability
File
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